

July 19, 2010

**EZGSA** 

Attn: Scott Orbach, President

P.O. Box 30406

Bethesda, MD 20814

Dear Mr. Orbach:

The Maslow Media Group, Inc. has just signed a second year retainer agreement with EZGSA. I, for one, am very glad that we will be continuing our relationship with your company.

During our last agreement, MMG did two major modifications to our schedule. In the middle of all of that, we found issues that we didn't know we had! I have to say that Fran Cowell was able to negotiate with GSA contracting on our behalf to resolve those issues, almost painlessly. I believe there were three different contracting officers involved during the course of our process. This can be complicated, and having an expert with knowledge and a pleasant "bedside manner" can go a long way toward getting through it with as little disruption to your business as is possible.

Please give Fran my warmest regards, and tell her to "get ready".

Sincerely,

Mary Jane Boyle

Production Manager